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Happy Thanksgiving!  We have so 
many reasons to give thanks to the Lord.  
Most recently we are giving thanks for An-
nette’s trip to Malta and being able to host 
dear servants here at the Big Horn!  Here’s 
a few highlights: 

Thirty-five global workers gathered 
from Europe, Middle East and North 
Africa to meet with the Lord and be 
ministered to.  What a beautiful sight to 
see these women, who came burdened, 
leave lightened as the team listened to 
their stories, created a safe place for  
their pain and lifted them up to Jesus. 
 
One  highlight for Annette was meeting 
Ginger. Upon Ginger’s arrival to the 
retreat she instantly recognized Annette 
as someone who had significantly im-
pacted her life, much to Annette’s sur-
prise! As it turns out, Ginger had been 
trained and discipled by one of An-
nette’s disciples from her years in the 
US campus ministry. Ironically, An-
nette had never met her. Although Gin-
ger knew Annette from the many sto-
ries and lessons she heard thirty  plus 
years ago, it wasn’t until Malta did they 
meet in person and share their hearts to 
build God’s kingdom around the world. 
This surprise meeting has brought a 
deep joy  to Annette and her life’s fo-
cus on training laborers for the harvest. 
 



Helping people take their next step through relationships and recreation in His Creation! 

Prayer and Praises 
 
 
Praise God for the way He brings pastors 
and missionaries to us for refreshment and 
for providing a safe place for them. 
 
We Praise God for each of you and are 
grateful for how you bless us so we can 
bless others. 
  
Please pray for Annette and Spencer to 
walk humbly and intimately with the Lord 
each day and listen to his voice. 
 
Pray for us to be sensitive to the Holy 
Spirit, have discernment and be safe peo-
ple for the variety of folks that come our 
way as well as the ones we travel to see. 
  
Please continue to pray for the Women 
who attended the Azmera retreat in Malta 
to continue to minister from the overflow 
in their lives. 
 
Please pray for the Corleys to continue to 
be used in a powerful way with CRU. 
 
Please Pray for Kellen and his dad Jason 
who will be coming in a few weeks for a 
Dream Hunt with Spencer. 
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Thank you for your partnership with us and BHM.   

Thank you for partnering with us 
and Big Horn Ministries.  We are 
grateful and could never do all 
that we are doing without you!    

The Corley Family serve with CRU in Texas.  
They were able to get a week for some down 
time with us in October.  We really enjoyed this 
sweet family and loved what they shared as they 
left.   
 
Thank you for this wonderful gift.  What a 
blessing to come and enjoy God’s creation and 
allow Him to speak into our lives. Each of us 
needed this. 

We pray your Thanksgiving Celebration is 
filled with love and joy.  We are giving 
thanks for each of you. 


